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David Fowler 
London Borough of Camden 
Development Control 
Town Hall Extension Argyle Street 
London 
WC1H 8EQ 
 
 

 
 
Our ref: NE/2021/133368/01-L01 
Your ref: 2021/2770/P 

 
Date:  10 June 2021 

 
 

 
Dear David, 
 
Request for scoping opinion under Paragraph 4, Regulation 15 of the Town and 
Country Planning Environmental Impact Assessment (EIA) Regulations 2017, for 
proposed development involving delivering a significant number of homes to 
help meet the current housing shortfall in LBC as well as new commercial uses 
that will create local jobs.    
 
The O2 Centre, 255 Finchley Road, London, NW3 6LU. 
        
Thank you for consulting us on the revisions for this full EIA application for the proposed 
redevelopment of the O2 Centre. Given the location and the lack of environmental 
constraints within our current remit, we have no comments to make on this application.  
 
Should you have any queries regarding this response, please do not hesitate to contact 
me.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
George Lloyd 
Planning Advisor 

 
Number:  +44 20302 54843 
E-mail: HNLSustainablePlaces@environment-agency.gov.uk 
 
 


